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The Foundation is sad to
announce that Kay Faile,
George Faile’s mother, died
suddenly in October.  The
Foundation wishes to thank
everyone who has donated
money to the Faile
Foundation in her name.

Mrs. Faile went to Africa
with her husband in 1953
when they traveled to
Nigeria.  Soon after arriving

in Nigeria, she delivered her third child, Cherry.  She
spent most of her time in the early years taking care of
her children. She had two more children born in Africa
but soon after the family moved to Nalerigu her
second son died of unknown causes.

“Life was often hard for her in the early days, but
she was a great help and support to my dad and to
us,” said her son, George.

Mrs. Faile home schooled all of her children
through fourth grade.  “She always said one of the
hardest things she had to do was to send her children
away to school in Nigeria at such a young age (my
sister and I were 10 and 11 when we first left home
for school),” said George.

We’re Saddened by the Passing of Mrs. Faile
She was always generous and self sacrificing and

an excellent hostess for the many visitors to the
mission compound.

“She used to help with the hospital books in the
early days of the hospital and often went to get
patients who needed help getting to the hospital,” said
George.  “In fact, it was while she was gone to a
village to get a patient that my younger brother got
sick and died.”

He added that she was important to the beginning
and the continuation of the hospital because of her
support and encouragement.

Please join us is offering the Faile family our
condolences.

This picture was taken in the summer of 2006.  It
was one of the few times all of her children were
together with her at one time.

The new generator being installed.  Thanks to the
Dicken's family for their generous contribution,
filling an important need for BMC.

The Foundation wishes to
thank all of those who

volunteered their time, money,
and services in 2007 and
express appreciation and

prayer support for all of those
planning to serve in 2008.
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PO Box 542
Cave Spring, GA  30124
www.failefoundation.org

How You Can Help!

Pray for our efforts.

Contact us if you
would like to volunteer
for medical, electrical,
carpentry, or painting.

Donate financially.

Adopt-A-Ward!
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PLEDGE FORM
Please make all checks payable to: The George Faile Foundation, Inc., PO Box 542, Cave Spring, GA  30124

Name:  _______________________________

Address:  _____________________________

City:  ___________  State:  ____  Zip:  _______

Phone (optional):  ________________________

Email (optional):  _________________________

AMOUNT OF DONATION:  $________________

Please note that you can also donate online via
PayPal at www.failefoundation.org!

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE THIS NEWSLETTER VIA EMAIL,
PLEASE CHECK THE BOX BELOW:

EMAIL ME THE NEWSLETTER!
DOING SO WILL HELP US DEFRAY THE COST OF PRINTING AND

MAILING, ALLOWING US TO SPEND MORE MONEY HELPING THOSE

FOR WHICH THIS FOUNDATION WAS CREATED.

The George Faile Foundation is tax exempt under Section 501(c)3 of the Internal Revenue Code.


